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Date: July 22, 2014

To: Andrea Beebout, CDPHE Water Quality Control Division

From: Mike Gardner, WPX Energy

SUBJECT: Compliance Advisory - Failure to Submit Discharge Monitoring Report, Parachute Treatment 

Facility (COG840015), and Mautz Ranch Treatment Facility (COG840014)

Dear Ms. Beebout:

I am in receipt of your letters for the above facilities dated July 16, 2014. By these notices, it is apparent 

that the Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for the period of April 1- 30,2014 were not received by 

your office. WPX Energy sent the DMRs for both facilities on or around May 16, 2014. I’m not sure why 

these reports were never delivered, but I can track down the Fed Ex receipts as proof, if needed.

Per the instructions on the letter, I have attached additional copies of the DMRs for this period that 

were sent to your office previously. I have re-signed and included today’s date on the re-printed copies. 

We will take every effort to ensure that these monthly reports are sent off no later than the 28th of each 

month following the reporting period. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions.

Sincerely,

WPX Environmental Manager
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